February 5, 2024

To: Plumsted Township Board of Fire Commissioner #1
From: Captain Jodi Byrne
Subject: February 2024 EMS Report

January 2024 78 Calls
10 Refusals

-North/New Hanover: For January, 2 dispatches-1 Transport ALS patient, 1 cancel on scene

-Speedway: We still have not received final payment. Sent email 2/1/24 informing them if payment is not
received then we will be unable to provide 2024 services. Response back that check was mailed this week.

2023 Billed $23530
2023 Staff Costs $10640
2023 Profit $12890

-Training: We will be holding EMS refresher class end of February 2024. There are a few spots left if anyone
is interested, see Captain Byrne.

-Squad telephone- Working with Comcast and Township to have new phone system installed. One phone will
be for EMS, one for OEM. Meeting for installation on Monday 2/5/24.

-FIOS/Internet: Fiber optic upgrades have been added to building, still waiting for final inside hookup to be
completed. Herbert ran wires for telephone/FIOS

-Staff Locker Room Partition: Because Plumsted Township is the owner of the building and we lease it, we
must obtain letter from Plumsted Township giving permission to build wall and waive permit fees. Meeting
with the township new BA this week at squad building to go over plans before he can release letter.

-Building Air Conditioner/Heater Unit/Electric: Meeting with Committeeman Bowen and Energy Grant
Committee to review energy assessment on 2/6/24.

-Response Times: See attachment in regards to response times as requested. This includes ALL responses. Do
you want them broken down more or is report sufficient?

-Grant/LUCAS device: Notified that we did not receive Firehouse Sub Grant.
Attached is updated quote to purchase 1 unit as budgeted for 2024.

Please let me know if you have any questions.

Respectfully Submitted,
Jodi Byrne
EMS Captain



